March 2023 Update

We have been in Holland for nearly 3 weeks now! We are starting to feel
settled in and have begun searching for a permanent house to rent, started
language studies and started to build connections in the community. The kids
are adjusting well and enjoy exploring and experiencing all the new things
here. We are going on a tour of a local elementary school in Alkmaar on
Tuesday to see if it is a good place for the kids to start attending. Thank you
all for your continued prayer and support!

Prayer Requests

- Housing; It has been very difficult to even get an application
in for a house, please pray that God will open the door and
that He will place us where he needs us to be

- Guidnance as our ministry unfolds here.

-Our pending visa application will be approved
in a timely manner.

Blessings.,
The Klumpenhowers
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